
 

Water Quality Advisory 

RESCINDED 
Okanagan Falls Water System 

Tuesday, August 14, 2024 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) in consultation with the Interior Health 
Authority (IHA) is RESCINDING the Water Quality Advisory issued Thursday, August 8, 2024, for 
the Lower Zone of the Okanagan Falls water system. 
 
Please note that the Water Quality Advisory that began on Monday, August 12, for properties 
on Maple St., south of 10th Ave. to Ferguson Pl. is still in effect. 
 
The RDOS would also like to remind all business owners/operators (hotels, motels, bed and 
breakfasts, restaurants, wineries, stores) and public facilities operators it is the responsibility of 
said establishments to notify customers of the rescinded Water Quality Advisory. 
 
For further information, please contact the RDOS Utilities Department at 250-490-4135 or  
toll-free at 1-877-610-3737.   
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 

RDOS Utilities Department 
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